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Consider approval of awarding a one-year renewal of city wide holiday decoration and lighting
services contract to Premier Lighting for a one-year period; beginning November 1, 2021; in the
amount of $179,520.00; as budgeted in the General fund; and authorizing the City Manager to sign
all necessary documents

Fiscal Impact:
Funds have been budgeted in Facilities, Other Services for this contract.

Staff Recommendation:
The Public Works department recommends approval.

Strategic Pillar Icon:

Sustainable Government
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